
27 October 2020 
 
 

The ELT Council and the Foundation for Educational Services 
 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST  
 
 
The ELT Council and the Foundation for Educational Services, within the Ministry for 
Education and Employment, are inviting licensed ELT Schools to submit an Expression of 
Interest to perform the following task: 
 
 

Provision of a tailor-made English Language Course for Child Care Educators within the 
Foundation for Educational Services 

 
Deliverables: 
 
Selected ELT School/s will be expected to design and deliver a 20-hour course aimed at 
providing child carers with a better proficiency in English for use in their daily work. The 
course needs to focus on developing participants’ 

- Vocabulary 
- Grammar 
- Speaking skills 
- Report writing skills 

 
Around 90 Childcare Staff (Centre Coordinators and child carers) will be attending this 
course which will be split in various groups and intakes. The programme is to be planned 
with 1 session per week, each session being of 1.5 hours duration. Therefore, there will be 
13 sessions in all. NB the last (or first) session should be of 2 hours duration. Participants will 
be grouped in classes of 12 carers per group. 
 
 
The programme will commence in January 2021 and will be delivered online from 14.30 to 
16.00.   
 
The course content and resources to be used in the programme need to be designed by the 
bidder.  
 
Teachers delivering the course must be in possession of an ELT permit and have a minimum 
of 5 years ELT teaching experience. Teacher training experience in the ELT sector will be 
considered an asset. 
 
If you are interested in expressing your interest for this sub-contracting agreement, please 
send your Expression of Interest including the total applicable fee per carer/20-hour course 
by Monday 9 November at 12.00 to info.eltcouncil@gov.mt.  
 

mailto:info.eltcouncil@gov.mt


 
Do not hesitate to contact me for any further information or assistance. 
 
Best Regards 
 
Sue Falzon 
CEO  
ELT Council 
 
 


